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MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL

Dear parents
This is the second time I'm sharing with you.

When the whole world is languishing in such a high number of fatalities due to the
ongoing pandemic, let our thoughts and prayers are for the entire globe to overcome the
situation with all speed. This pandemic has already fired a tornado of scare and no one
is sure about the situation except carrying a bouquet of confusion. Amid global shortage
of protective gear for life, it is most pertinent to prevent the wave of negativity.

There is a light at the end of every tunnel. With this optimism let me request you to
please be with your family all the time turning the challenge into opportunity. This is an
excellent opportunity to realign the imbalanced work-life equation. Be with your
children and spend time to understand them, appreciate them for their patience to adjust
with situations by suppressing their own playfulness and sweet naughtiness. My appeal
to you, please sit with them and watch the Mahabharata and the Ramayana serials and
let them learn the age-old values and virtues, good movies for entertainment. Keep it in
mind that a rightly timed positive word is akin to a motivational pat on the back. Share
it with your children, parents and spouses. At the same time, academic aspects should
be taken care of so that they don't feel detached from the stream. Kindly guide them to
attend all the online classes running in a full-fledged way. Time table is there with you.
At some time due to network problems, disruptions might be there. Please bear with the
technical problems if any. Daily attendance of a class/section is automatically generated
by the computer. Since you are with them they can be well-guided by you to be
attentive and disciplined while the classes go on. Motivate them to finish HW regularly
and interact with the teachers. Together we can make them the worthy fighters of time.
I'm thankful to them who are sending feedback regularly responding to my first
message. I want more number of parents to please do the same. Your regular feedback
can make us more resourceful. Please feel free to contact and share your feedback with
the class teachers/Supervisors/Principal or at davkng09@gmail.com.

It is always wise to recall this saying, 'this shall also pass away.' I am sure these wise
words hold good for the current situation of distress as well. Things will surely change
and that to for better. Be hopeful and spread PEACE. May Almighty be our saviour.

Regards.
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